Manistee County Democratic Party (MCDP)

Chairperson’s Report

Activities from the period May 1-31, 2023

I was out of the country until May 9, 2023.  

Peggy Raddatz, Judy Cunningham, and I attended the MDP 2nd Congressional District meeting and Ice Cream Social Fundraiser in Remus, MI on May 13th.

The regular monthly meeting of the MCDP was held on Thursday May 18, 2023 at the West Shore Community College building on River Street in downtown Manistee.  The 30+ in-person attendees heard excellent presentations by Rose Fosdick, Manistee County Human Services Coordinator and Bill Gambill, Manistee City Manager. 

MCDP members volunteered for the monthly Feeding America Food Truck on Wednesday May 24th helping to distribute 15,000 lbs of food to over 300 food-insecure families in Manistee County. 

We held two organizational meetings with Manistee County Precinct Delegates in May to work on methods to improve our grassroots organization and outreach.  

We completed a comprehensive SWOT analysis and Precinct voting history project as part of our work with the Rural Power Labs group.  (See attachments below).  

We will have an information table at the Pride in the Park celebration on Saturday June 3, 2023 that will be focused on voter registration.

Our annual Strawberry Social will be held at Finch Park in Arcadia, MI on Thursday June 15, 2023 at 6pm.  Featured speakers will be Mara Davidson on her experience at the National Rural Summit in Montana and Brenda Reeber on the Starfish Gun Buyback Program.  

